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25 July 2020 
 
Weekly Update Letter 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope that you are well and that you are keeping safe. 
 
We are writing to keep you updated about any changes proposed for the re-opening of 
schools in September. At present, the plan to re-open our four schools remains on track and 
staff have been working hard to ensure that schools are ready to receive all of our children 
from early September (please refer to your own school’s communication for exact 
arrangements). If there are any changes proposed by the Department for Education to 
schools opening, we will let you know. 
 
In terms of your own holiday arrangements, please be aware that regulations around 
isolation on returning from some countries is currently changing. If you are returning from a 
country that requires you to isolate when arriving back in the UK this may affect your child’s 
ability to return to school when they reopen in September. Please keep up to date with the 
latest advice through the GOV.UK website. 
 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-travel-corridors 
 
If you are staying local this summer, we are sure that you will be looking for activities to do 
with your children or for them to undertake by themselves in a supervised centre. We have 
attached a link to a Southwark and Lambeth summer brochure which might provide some 
additional ideas. 
 
https://www.mayorsfundforlondon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Summer-of-Food-
and-Fun-with-Kitchen-Social-V7-23.07.2020_compressed.pdf 
 
 
Do continue to stay safe and well. With best wishes, 
 
 
 
Paul Marray   Nick Tildesley  
Chair of Trustees  CEO 


